
PUBLIC NOTICE: ADMISSIONS OPEN FOR 
SESSION 2024-25 

 
 This is to inform all concerned that admissions for the academic 
session 2024-25 are now open at Govt. Degree College Indora. The 
admissions will be conducted through offline mode due to ongoing work 
on our online admission system. We regret any inconvenience caused. 
 
 Interested candidates are requested to visit Govt. Degree College 
Indora between 10:00AM to 02:00PM on working days till 20th July 
2024, to collect the admission forms and further details for admissions 
process. 
 
 For any inquiries, please contact us at 0189-241417 or visit our 
website at https://gcindora.com/  
 
 
 Thanking you 
 
       Superintendent G-II 
       Govt. Degree College Indora 


